Motion: The Finance Committee recommends to the Area Committee that the $500.00 designated for the three Area 29 Officers and seven Area 29 Committees in the 2024 Budget to attend the 2024 Maryland State Convention be removed from their budgets. This would apply to the budgets for Delegate, Alternate Delegate, Chairperson, Accessibilities, Archives, Correction, Grapevine, Literature, Registrar, and Treatment.
Justification: 

The 2024 Maryland State Convention has been suspended and will not take place in the 2024 calendar year, therefore the funds set aside to attend the convention are not required. 
The $5,000.00 funds that are returned from the budget can be used to support Area 29 Officers, Committees and other service roles as requested and approved by the Area 29 Assembly during the 2024 calendar year striving to be self-supporting.
The Maryland State Convention line item will be returned to the MGS, Inc. Proposed 2025 Budget for consideration based on the status of the 2025 MGS State Convention.
